From: B V

Sent: 13 December 2017 11:55
To:
Subject: RE: HE

Yes | agree with all that's been said. A meeting will be needed to coordinate our response.

All the best

V

From: D M

Sent: 11 December 2017 17:01
To:

Subject: RE: HE
Dear all,
Very happy to contribute to this strategies meeting.

| am available in the afternoon of 8" and 9" and all day 10" and morning of the 11" and all day on the 15" and 18™
until 1

Best wishes

D



From: T v
Sent: 11 December 2017 10;:15
To:

Cc:D M
Subject: RE: HE

| would echo this. Not sure we all need to go and might be difficult to co-ordinate hut we can
gather views prior.

Kind regards

\'

Y T

From: D J

Sent: 11 December 2017 10:10
To:

Cc:

Subject: RE: HE

That sounds like a good idea. | can do 8/01, 09/01and currently free wk. beg 15/01 except

Wednesday 17/01. | completely agree with K essential we have D there, J
From: K G

Sent: 11 December 2017 08:11

To:

Cc:

Subject: Re: HE

Goodidea D and lhopeD M can be availahle to attend as his expertise would be essential |
think.

Kind regards



From: T W
Sent: 08 December 2017 15:13
To:

Subject: RE: HE

Fine by me
T

Sent from my Windows 10 phone

From: H D
Sent: 08 December 2017 15:03
To:

Subject: FW: HE
Hi guys

C  hassuggested a further meeting you can see my reply below. Can you let me know your thoughts and I'll
collate and getback toC  next week (by 14 DEC?).

Have a good weekend

Best wishes

[ e

H

From: H D
Sent: 08 December 2017 14:33
To: 'SOLEY, Lord'
Subject: RE: HE

Hi C
Delighted with the debate , well done.

You are correct the EHE lobby is mobilising — already FOI requests particularly to HCC and KCC asking for copies of all
emails between officers and yourself. | think a further working meeting of interesting parties would be helpful in
early January. We wondered if the guidance was to be rewritten whether the DFE would invite interested parties to
contribute? | would include both the LA’s, safeguarding groups, associations like AEHEP, AEWM plus EHE lobby
groups such as f N

I'll circulate the committee of AEHEP for wider thoughts and get back to you.

Best wishes

D

D H



From: SOLEY, Lord

Sent: 06 December 2017 18:22
To: -

Subject: HE

D.

Following the debate last week | estimate that my Bill is unlikely to go into committee before February and quite
possibly March but | think we ought to be ready by February justin case.

That means getting our amendments ready and also working out how best to enlist public support as the opposition
is now growing - although still far less then it was some years ago.

Any suggestions? Would another meeting of your group be helpful?

C



